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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Parent help offered for reluctant at home readers 
Please contact me at the school if you would like support from our team to help 
with reluctant reading at home. We have a supportive team of staff who are 
ready to help with any needs that parents/carers have so that our students 
become capable and confident readers.  
 
 
Kids Teaching Kids 
A ‘Kids Teaching Kids’ Science Week is planned for the 17th to 20th September 
in response to positive student feedback about younger and older students 
working together and sharing what they know and can do. We will pair classes 
for the 4 days of learning and students will have the opportunity to work with 
their teacher and a teacher from a different year level. This event will also 
support student transition from 2018 to 2019 classes. 
 
Gold Pass Day 
Term 3 Gold Pass Day is planned for Friday 21st September. We will continue 
the tradition of visiting the Queens Park gardens to enjoy carnival floral displays. 
 
Term 4 
The spring school vacation will take place from the Monday 24th September to 
the Sunday 7th October. Term 4 commences on Monday 8th October and we 
have a teacher professional development day on Monday, 22nd October when 
our school will not be open. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Kaarin Littleton 
Principal 

Principal 
Kaarin Littleton 
 
Phone 
4617 8333 
 
Text  
0417 958 416 
 
Email 
principal@toownorts
s.eq.edu.au 
 
Outside School 
Hours Care 
4617 8313 
 
P&C Association 
Meets at 5.30pm on 
the last Thursday 
each month. All 
parents welcome. 
 
School Motto 
“Nothing but the 
ōŜǎǘέ 
 
School Values 

¶ Be Safe 

¶ Be 
Respectful 

¶ Be a Learner 
 
www.toownortss.eq.
edu.au 
 
Cnr Mort St & Taylor 
St, Toowoomba. Q. 
4350 
 

 

 

 

School Contacts 

POLAR PRESS #9 Term 3       10th September 2018 

mailto:principal@toownortss.eq.edu.au
mailto:principal@toownortss.eq.edu.au
http://www.toownortss.eq.edu.au/
http://www.toownortss.eq.edu.au/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

TERM 3 AT A GLANCE FOR 2018 
 

SEPTEMBER 
Friday 14th September Interschool Soccer Round 8 - Nell E Robinson Park/ Martin Luther 

Tuesday 18th Sept AVA PetPEP Visit – Whole School 11.45am-1.15pm 

Thursday 20th Sept TYME Festival – Instrumental Students 

Friday 21st September Gold Pass Day – Queens Park 
Last Day for Term 3  

OCTOBER 
Monday 8th October First Day of Term 4  

Friday 19th October PCYC Visit – 9.15am 

Monday 22nd October Pupil Free Day 

Thurs 25th-Friday 26th PCYC Cycle Safety 

 

SCHOOL BANKING NEWS 
 
LŦ ȅƻǳΩŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ǎǘŀǊǘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ōŀƴƪƛƴƎΣ ƛǘΩǎ ƴŜǾŜǊ ǘƻƻ ƭŀǘŜ ŀƴŘ ƛǘΩǎ ŜŀǎȅΗ 

¶ Online: 
Visit www.commbank.com.au/schoolbanking and click on the link to open a 
Youthsaver account. 

¶ In branch: 
Visit any Commonwealth Bank Branch (Kmart Plaza, Clifford Gardens or Grand 
Central).  Parents will need to bring along identification for themselves and their child, like their 
5ǊƛǾŜǊ ƭƛŎŜƴŎŜ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ōƛǊǘƘ ŎŜǊǘƛŦƛŎŀǘŜΦ 

¶ Then on Thursday mornings each week, fill in the deposit slip for you child and secure the money 
in the pocket of the bank book folder.  Drop the whole thing into your classroom teacher to put 
into the grey banking bag located in your classroom.  Banking Coordinators will collect the grey 
bags and return them to your class for your collection as the end of the day. 

 
tƭŜŀǎŜ ƳŀƪŜ ǎǳǊŜ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ȅƻǳ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ bŀƳŜ ŀƴŘ /ƭŀǎǎ όŜƎ нD or 3N) on the outside of their bank book. 
We look forward to assisting your child to learn to save and earning fantastic rewards in the process. 
 
 

OFFICE NEWS 
 
Smoking banned 5 metres around school grounds 
 
Smoking any tobacco products or using an electronic cigarette within five metres of any state or private 
school grounds has been banned. This applies before, during and after school hours as well as over 
weekends and school holidays.  
 
On the spot fines can be issued by environmental health officers, police or other officers authorised by 
the local government to anyone found in breach of this legislation. The ban does not extend to 
businesses or residences that share a property boundary with a school. 
 
Smokers are asked to put out your cigarette and dispose of the litter thoughtfully well before you reach 
the school boundary. 

 

 

www.health.qld.gov.au/public-health/topics/atod/tobacco-laws/schools/default.asp 
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PREP ENROLMENTS FOR 2019 – Special Events & Date Claimers for TNSS 
 

Toowoomba North State School is now taking Prep enrolments for 2019. Please come in to TNSS office 
for an enrolment pack to get started. 
 
Enrol Now – Do you have a child starting Prep in 2019? If yes then this is the competition for you!  Enrol 
by September 17th 2018 for your chance to win a “Get Set for Prep” Pack.   
This includes: 
1x TNSS School Shirt 
1x TNSS School Hat 
1x Backpack 
1x Lunchbox 
 
 

PCYC – CYCLE SAFETY COURSE 
 
The annual PCYC Cycling Course for our Year 4 students are due to commence in Week 3 Term 4 at 
Groom Park. Parent of Year 4 students will receive all necessary information in coming weeks about this 
invaluable road and cycle safety program.  This cycle safety course will cost each student $20 for their 
two days of participation.  The payment covers all instruction, course resources and PCYC mini-bus travel 
to and from Groom Park. Our year 4 students will be undertaking the Safe Cycling Course for two days on 
the Thursday 25th October and Friday 26th October. Please send in payment for this to the office in an 
envelope with name of student, eftpos available.  Students are able to bring their own bicycle helmet for 
these days.   

                



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

TERM 3 WEEK 7 STUDENT AWARDS 
 
At parade last Friday, these well-deserved students were presented with a Gold Award.  Congratulations 
to these students, what a wonderful effort. 
 

 
 

 

INTERSCHOOL SOCCER  
 
Both our mixed and senior boys team played Harlaxton last week with a 2-1 win for the mixed and a 2-1 
loss for the senior boys. Both teams played very well and first great team player and represented our 
school very well. The mixed players of the match go to both Zoe and Lilly who played a great game of 
attack and defence and we were good at directing the play. The boys player of the match goes to Ricky 
for staying in position, being a great communicator and having an outstanding defensive game.  
 
This week is our last week of soccer for the term. The mixed team will play Newtown at Martin Luther 2 
and the Senior Boys team will play Our Lady of Lourdes on field 2 at Nell E Robinson. We will walk across 
the road to play at each venue.  
 
Last Training:- Friday lunch time 
 
 

TOUCH FOOTBALL  

 
Touch Football training will be held on Thursday after school 2:30-3:30p.m. 
 

MUSICAL PRACTICE  

 
All students involved in lead roles in the musical need to meet in Mrs Brighton’s room after eating time 
tomorrow lunch time.   
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

BOOK CLUB – MRS CLARK   
 
Every order earns Toowoomba North 20% back in rewards for our library. You can view the book club 
magazine on line (scholastic.com.au) or the catalogue sent home. 
 
Did you know?..... 

Research has shown that reading 10 minutes a day helps children improve performance in: general 

knowledge, vocabulary, reading comprehension, verbal fluency and spelling. And spending just 10 

minutes reading every day can open your child up to over 600,000 words in one year! 

To help you motivate and inspire your child to read more, when you place your Issue 5 order via 

LOOP you will have the opportunity to select a FREE book from a range of titles to help grow your home 

library! 
 
If you would like to order, there are 3 ways to do so. 

1. Money – Place in packet with correct money and order form and hand in to Mrs Clark (year 4/5 
teacher) 

2. Cheque or credit voucher – If paying by cheque, make out to ‘Scholastic Australia’. Attach cheque 
or voucher to order form and hand in to Mrs Clark. 

3. LOOP – The easiest way to pay! We are set up for LOOP. If you would like any instructions on 
how to use this app, please see Mrs Clark. 

 
 

TUCKSHOP NEWS  
 
TUCKSHOP – HELP NEEDED 
Tuckshop is in urgent need of volunteers, even if you can only spare a few hours for the morning. Please 
contact us if you are available on 4617 8333. 
 
TUCKSHOP AND UNIFORM SHOP OPENING HOURS 
Wednesday – 8.00am to 1.30pm 
Friday - 8.00am to 1.30pm 
 
 

 

P&C NEWS 
 
P&C MEETING TIMES 
 
Our next P&C Meeting is on Thursday 20th September to discuss Carnival of Flowers, starting at 5.30pm in 
the library at 5.30pm.  All interested parents and staff are most welcome to join us. We would also like to 
take this opportunity to remind families about all of the P&C activities going on this month. 
 
Students who would like to be a part of the Carnival of Flowers Float Parade have an opportunity to 
apply.  An Expression of Interest note will be going home soon with your student, keep an eye out for this 
in the coming days. 
 
Thank you to our wonderful volunteers who do a fantastic job for the P&C.  If you have any queries about 
the P&C and its operation please contact us via email or check the school website for more information.  
You can also visit us on the Toowoomba North State School Facebook page. Thank you. 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

LITTLE LEARNERS PLAYGROUP  
 
Playgroup meets every Friday @ TNSS from 9 -11 am in B block (next to Prep). We provide a variety of 
activities each week allowing yourself and child to socialise and explore a fun learning environment. We 
ask you bring a piece of fruit to share for morning tea (there’s also tea & coffee available for our mums, 
dads, and carers).  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

OSHC – OUTSIDE SCHOOL HOURS CARE 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 After School Care at TNSS 
 

Did you know that the TNSS OSHC offers after school care each day from 2.30pm to 6.00pm? 
Students share afternoon tea before participating in a wide range of activities programmed to 
include each studentõs interests. Everyone completes their homework on a Monday, freeing up 

that valuable time when parents and students get home. 
Costs before CCS are $18.00 for a permanent booking and $19.00 for a casual one but depending 

on rebates parents costs can be as little as $3.70 a day per child.  
If you have any questions or wish to enrol please visit the OSHC or contact 

Cathy 0414 731 260 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

COMMUNITY NEWS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 


